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October 18, 2011

Professor Mark Devlin
Department of Physics
University of Pennsylvania
USA

Dear Mark:

I acknowledge that I am identified by name as a co-investigator on the proposal entitled MUSTANG2
A Next Generation 90 GHz receiver for the Green Bank Telescope which you are submitting to
the NSF ATI program. I have read the proposal about what the camera can do for very high
resolution Sunyaev Zeldovich studies, understand my responsibilities, and intend to carry them
out. I understand that the extent and justification of our participation as stated in this proposal
will be considered during peer review in determining, in part, the merits of this proposal.

Yours Sincerely

J. Richard Bond OC, O,Ont., FRS, FRSC

University Professor, CITA

Director, Canadian Institute for Advanced

Research Cosmology and Gravity Program


